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Campbell of North Branch Construction joins Greater
Concord Chamber of Commerce board of directors
December 06, 2024 - Northern New England






Concord, NH Joseph Campbell, president of North Branch Construction, has been appointed to the
board of directors of the Greater Concord Chamber of Commerce. Campbell’'s appointment marks a
new chapter in his ongoing commitment to supporting and advancing the business community in the
Greater Concord area.

As president of North Branch Construction, Campbell has led the company to become a trusted
name in the construction industry, overseeing high-profile projects throughout New Hampshire. With
a focus on quality, safety, and client satisfaction, North Branch Construction has earned a reputation
for its expertise in commercial, industrial, and institutional construction.

Campbell’s leadership has been integral to the company’s success, and his appointment to the
Chamber’s board reflects his dedication to the growth and vitality of the local business community.

In addition to his role at North Branch Construction, Campbell has been an active volunteer and
supporter of several local and construction industry organizations and initiatives. He is deeply
committed to fostering an environment where businesses can enjoy success and communities can
thrive. His involvement with the Chamber will allow him to collaborate with other local leaders and
continue to promote a dynamic business environment in Concord and beyond.

“I'm honored to join the board of directors of the Greater Concord Chamber of Commerce,” said
Campbell. “North Branch Construction has always prioritized giving back to the community, and |
look forward to working alongside fellow board members to help strengthen the region’s economy
and create opportunities for local businesses to grow and prosper.”
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